
 
 
 
 
 

March 26, 2013 
 
 
 
Ms. Catherine L. Atkins 
Ms. Jill Epstein 
California Association of  
   Marriage and Family Therapists  
7901 Raytheon Road 
San Diego, CA  92111-1606 
 
Dear Ms. Atkins and Ms. Epstein: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated March 13, 2013 to Chairman Allison 
Mafarlane concerning the delays experienced with your March 24, 2010 Petition for 
Rulemaking.  A response is under preparation which will be forwarded to you shortly.   

 Sincerely,  
 
 
 /RA/ 
 Annette L. Vietti-Cook  


